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  Computer Security Threats Ciza Thomas,Paula
Fraga-Lamas,Tiago M. Fernández-Caramés,2020-09-09
This book on computer security threats explores
the computer security threats and includes a broad
set of solutions to defend the computer systems
from these threats. The book is triggered by the
understanding that digitalization and growing
dependence on the Internet poses an increased risk
of computer security threats in the modern world.
The chapters discuss different research frontiers
in computer security with algorithms and
implementation details for use in the real world.
Researchers and practitioners in areas such as
statistics, pattern recognition, machine learning,
artificial intelligence, deep learning, data
mining, data analytics and visualization are
contributing to the field of computer security.
The intended audience of this book will mainly
consist of researchers, research students,
practitioners, data analysts, and business
professionals who seek information on computer
security threats and its defensive measures.
  Technology, Policy, Law, and Ethics Regarding
U.S. Acquisition and Use of Cyberattack
Capabilities National Research Council,Division on
Engineering and Physical Sciences,Computer Science
and Telecommunications Board,Committee on
Offensive Information Warfare,2009-11-27 The
United States is increasingly dependent on
information and information technology for both
civilian and military purposes, as are many other
nations. Although there is a substantial
literature on the potential impact of a
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cyberattack on the societal infrastructure of the
United States, little has been written about the
use of cyberattack as an instrument of U.S.
policy. Cyberattacks-actions intended to damage
adversary computer systems or networks-can be used
for a variety of military purposes. But they also
have application to certain missions of the
intelligence community, such as covert action.
They may be useful for certain domestic law
enforcement purposes, and some analysts believe
that they might be useful for certain private
sector entities who are themselves under
cyberattack. This report considers all of these
applications from an integrated perspective that
ties together technology, policy, legal, and
ethical issues. Focusing on the use of cyberattack
as an instrument of U.S. national policy,
Technology, Policy, Law and Ethics Regarding U.S.
Acquisition and Use of Cyberattack Capabilities
explores important characteristics of cyberattack.
It describes the current international and
domestic legal structure as it might apply to
cyberattack, and considers analogies to other
domains of conflict to develop relevant insights.
Of special interest to the military, intelligence,
law enforcement, and homeland security
communities, this report is also an essential
point of departure for nongovernmental researchers
interested in this rarely discussed topic.
  When Harlie was One (release 2.0) David
Gerrold,1988 When a sophisticated computer endowed
with artificial intelligence begins to create
poetry and exhibits human behavior, his creators
attempt to shut him down
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  The I. I. I. Insurance Fact Book 2008 ,2008
  "Society Must Be Defended" Michel
Foucault,2003-12 Foreword: François Ewald and
Alessandro Fontana Introduction: Arnold I.
Davidson One: 7 January 1976 What is a lecture? --
Subjugated knowledges. -- Historical knowledge of
struggles, genealogies, and scientific discourse.
-- Power, or what is at stake in genealogies. --
Juridical and economic conceptions of power. --
Power as repression and power as war. --
Clausewitz's aphorism inverted. Two: 14 January
1976 War and power. -- Philosophy and the limits
of power. -- Law and royal power. -- Law,
domination, and subjugation. -- Analytics of
power: questions of method. -- Theory of
sovereignty. -- Disciplinary power. -- Rule and
norm. Three: 21 January 1976 Theory of sovereignty
and operators of domination. -- War as analyzer of
power relations. -- The binary structure of
society. -- Historico-political discourse, the
discourse of perpetual war. -- The dialectic and
its codifications. -- The discourse of race
struggle and its transcriptions. Four: 28 January
1976 Historical discourse and its supporters. --
The counterhistory of race struggle. -- Roman
history and biblical history. -- Revolutionary
discourse. -- Birth and transformation of racism.
-- Race purity and State racism: the Nazi
transformation and the Soviet transformation.
Five: 4 February 1976 Answer to a question on
anti-Semitism. -- Hobbes on war and sovereignty. -
- The discourse on the Conquest in England:
royalists, parliamentarians, and Levellers. -- The
binary schema and political historicism. -- What
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Hobbes wanted to eliminate. Six: 11 February 1976
Stories about origins. -- The Trojan myth. --
France's heredity. -- Franco-Gallia.--Invasion,
history, and public right. -- National dualism. --
The knowledge of the prince. -- Boulainvillier's
Etat de la France.--The clerk, the intendant, and
the knowledge of the aristocracy. -- A new subject
of history. -- History and constitution. Seven: 18
February 1976 Nation and nations. -- The Roman
conquest. -- Grandeur and decadence of the Romans.
-- Boulainvilliers on the freedom of the Germans.
-- The Soissons vase. -- Origins of feudalism. --
Church, right, and the language of State. --
Boulainvilliers: three generalizations about war:
law of history and law of nature, the institutions
of war, the calculation of forces. -- Remarks on
war. Eight: 25 February 1976: Boulainvilliers and
the constitution of a historico-political
continuum. -- Historicism. -- Tragedy and public
right. -- The central administration of history. -
- The problematic of the Enlightenment and the
genealogy of knowledges. -- The four operations of
disciplinary knowledge and their effects. --
Philosophy and science. -- Disciplining
knowledges. Nine: 3 March 1976 Tactical
generalization of historical knowledge. --
Constitution, Revolution, and cyclical history. --
The savage and the barbarian. -- Three ways of
filtering barbarism: tactics of historical
discourse. -- Questions of method: the
epistemological field and the antihistoricism of
the bourgeoisie. -- Reactivation of historical
discourse during the Revolution. -- Feudalism and
the gothic novel. Ten: 10 March 1976 The political
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reworking of the idea of the nation during the
Revolution: Sieyes. -- Theoretical implications
and effects on historical discourse. -- The new
history's grids of intelligibility: domination and
totalization. -- Montlosier and Augustin Thierry.
-- Birth of the dialectic. Eleven: 17 March 1976
From the power of sovereignty to power over life.
-- Make live and let die. -- From man as body to
man as species: the birth of biopower. --
Biopower's fields of application. -- Population. -
- Of death, and of the death of Franco in
particular. -- Articulations of discipline and
regulation: workers' housing, sexuality, and the
norm. -- Biopower and racism. -- Racism: functions
and domains. -- Nazism. -- Socialism. Course
Summary Situating the Lectures: Alessandro Fontana
and Mauro Bertani Index.
  PCI DSS Jim Seaman,2020-05-01 Gain a broad
understanding of how PCI DSS is structured and
obtain a high-level view of the contents and
context of each of the 12 top-level requirements.
The guidance provided in this book will help you
effectively apply PCI DSS in your business
environments, enhance your payment card defensive
posture, and reduce the opportunities for
criminals to compromise your network or steal
sensitive data assets. Businesses are seeing an
increased volume of data breaches, where an
opportunist attacker from outside the business or
a disaffected employee successfully exploits poor
company practices. Rather than being a
regurgitation of the PCI DSS controls, this book
aims to help you balance the needs of running your
business with the value of implementing PCI DSS
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for the protection of consumer payment card data.
Applying lessons learned from history, military
experiences (including multiple deployments into
hostile areas), numerous PCI QSA assignments, and
corporate cybersecurity and InfoSec roles, author
Jim Seaman helps you understand the complexities
of the payment card industry data security
standard as you protect cardholder data. You will
learn how to align the standard with your business
IT systems or operations that store, process,
and/or transmit sensitive data. This book will
help you develop a business cybersecurity and
InfoSec strategy through the correct
interpretation, implementation, and maintenance of
PCI DSS. What You Will Learn Be aware of recent
data privacy regulatory changes and the release of
PCI DSS v4.0Improve the defense of consumer
payment card data to safeguard the reputation of
your business and make it more difficult for
criminals to breach securityBe familiar with the
goals and requirements related to the structure
and interdependencies of PCI DSSKnow the potential
avenues of attack associated with business payment
operationsMake PCI DSS an integral component of
your business operationsUnderstand the benefits of
enhancing your security cultureSee how the
implementation of PCI DSS causes a positive ripple
effect across your business Who This Book Is For
Business leaders, information security (InfoSec)
practitioners, chief information security
managers, cybersecurity practitioners, risk
managers, IT operations managers, business owners,
military enthusiasts, and IT auditors
  The Alchemy Key Stuart Nettleton,2016-02-17 The
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Alchemy Key
  Cyberterrorism Council of Europe,2007 This
publication contains a report that evaluates the
main problems that arise in the context of
cyberterrorism and provides recommendations,
together with reports on the situation in the
member and observer states of the Council of
Europe and the relevant Council of Europe
conventions.--Publisher's description.
  Transnational Organized Crime Heinrich-Böll-
Stiftung,Regine Schönenberg,2014-03-31
Transnational organized crime interferes with the
everyday lives of more and more people - and
represents a serious threat to democracy. By now,
organized crime has become an inherent feature of
economic globalization, and the fine line between
the legal and illegal operation of business
networks is blurred. Additionally, few experts
could claim to have comprehensive knowledge and
understanding of the laws and regulations
governing the international flow of trade, and
hence of the borderline towards criminal
transactions. This book offers contributions from
12 countries around the world authored by 25
experts from a wide range of academic disciplines,
representatives from civil society organizations
and private industry, journalists, as well as
activists. Recognizing the complexity of the
issue, this publication provides a cross cultural
and multi-disciplinary analysis of transnational
organized crime including a historical approach
from different regional and cultural contexts.
  Proceedings of the 12th European Conference on
Information Warfare and Security Rauno
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Kuusisto,Erkki Kurkinen,2013-11-07
  A Complete Guide to Premises Security Litigation
Alan Kaminsky,2008
  Rhetorical Citizenship and Public Deliberation
Christian Kock,Lisa Villadsen,2015-06-29
Citizenship has long been a central topic among
educators, philosophers, and political theorists.
Using the phrase “rhetorical citizenship” as a
unifying perspective, Rhetorical Citizenship and
Public Deliberation aims to develop an
understanding of citizenship as a discursive
phenomenon, arguing that discourse is not
prefatory to real action but in many ways
constitutive of civic engagement. To accomplish
this, the book brings together, in a cross-
disciplinary effort, contributions by scholars in
fields that rarely intersect. For the most part,
discussions of citizenship have focused on aspects
that are central to the “liberal” tradition of
social thought—that is, questions of the freedoms
and rights of citizens and groups. This collection
gives voice to a “republican” conception of
citizenship. Seeing participation and debate as
central to being a citizen, this tradition looks
back to the Greek city-states and republican Rome.
Citizenship, in this sense of the word, is
rhetorical citizenship. Rhetoric is thus at the
core of being a citizen. Aside from the editors,
the contributors are John Adams, Paula Cossart,
Jonas Gabrielsen, Jette Barnholdt Hansen, Kasper
Møller Hansen, Sine Nørholm Just, Ildikó Kaposi,
William Keith, Bart van Klink, Marie Lund Klujeff,
Manfred Kraus, Oliver W. Lembcke, Berit von der
Lippe, James McDonald, Niels Møller Nielsen,
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Tatiana Tatarchevskiy, Italo Testa, Georgia
Warnke, Kristian Wedberg, and Stephen West.
  Dictionary of World Biography Barry
Jones,2017-05-05 Jones, Barry Owen (1932– ).
Australian politician, writer and lawyer, born in
Geelong. Educated at Melbourne University, he was
a public servant, high school teacher, television
and radio performer, university lecturer and
lawyer before serving as a Labor MP in the
Victorian Parliament 1972–77 and the Australian
House of Representatives 1977–98. He took a
leading role in reviving the Australian film
industry, abolishing the death penalty in
Australia, and was the first politician to raise
public awareness of global warming, the ‘post-
industrial’ society, the IT revolution,
biotechnology, the rise of ‘the Third Age’ and the
need to preserve Antarctica as a wilderness. In
the Hawke Government, he was Minister for Science
1983–90, Prices and Consumer Affairs 1987, Small
Business 1987–90 and Customs 1988–90. He became a
member of the Executive Board of UNESCO, Paris
1991–95 and National President of the Australian
Labor Party 1992–2000, 2005–06. He was Deputy
Chairman of the Constitutional Convention 1998.
His books include Decades of Decision 1860–
(1965), Joseph II (1968), Age of Apocalypse
(1975), and he edited The Penalty is Death (1968).
Sleepers, Wake!: Technology and the Future of Work
was published by Oxford University Press in 1982,
became a bestseller and has been translated into
Chinese, Japanese, Korean, Swedish and braille.
The fourth edition was published in 1995.
Knowledge Courage Leadership, a collection of
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speeches and essays, appeared in 2016.
  Law in Australian Society Keiran
Hardy,2020-07-16 What is 'the rule of law'? How do
laws get made? Does our legal and political system
achieve justice for all Australians equally?
Designed for beginners as well as non-law students
this text provides a comprehensive and accessible
guide to understanding Australia's system of law
and government. Dr Keiran Hardy describes how
legislation is made, the nature of case law, the
hierarchy of courts and the doctrine of precedent.
He looks at the role played by politics and the
media in shaping law, and he describes founding
principles including democracy, liberalism, the
separation of powers and federalism. The criminal
justice system is explained including criminal
offences, police powers, sentencing and
punishment, and there is a special emphasis on
Indigenous peoples and the law. The book concludes
with case studies of cybercrime and
counterterrorism legislation to illustrate law
reform in action. Each chapter features practical
examples, chapter summaries and review questions
together with a glossary of key terms. Concise,
accessible and up-to-the-minute, this is a vital
guide for anyone seeking to understand the
complexity of Australian law and government. 'This
is an excellent book for a wide audience . . .
equally useful for law students, legal studies
students in high school and anyone seeking an
understanding of how and why the law is as it is.
And how things might be improved.' - Nicholas
Cowdery, AM, QC, former Director of Public
Prosecutions, NSW 'A wonderful text . . . The
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overall structure and the inclusion of
comprehension questions, glossaries and a curated
reference list ensure that students can build on
their understanding over the course of the book.'
- Jackie Charles, Rule of Law Institute of
Australia 'This introduction to Australian law is
comprehensive, contemporary and accessible. It is
a perfect primer for new students requiring a
broad understanding of Australia's legal system.
From cybercrime to the workings of Australia's
parliament, this book has it all.' - George
Williams, AO, Dean, Anthony Mason Professor,
Scientia Professor, University of New South Wales
'Law in Australian Society' is an ideal text for
first year students in criminology, legal studies,
policing and related fields. Its easy-to-read
format aids students in understanding the
complexities and subtleties of the Australian
legal system.' - Emma Colvin, Centre for Law and
Justice, Charles Sturt University
  Dictionary of World Biography Barry
Jones,2021-09-16 Jones, Barry Owen (1932– ).
Australian politician, writer and lawyer, born in
Geelong. Educated at Melbourne University, he was
a public servant, high school teacher, television
and radio performer, university lecturer and
lawyer before serving as a Labor MP in the
Victorian Parliament 1972–77 and the Australian
House of Representatives 1977–98. He took a
leading role in reviving the Australian film
industry, abolishing the death penalty in
Australia, and was the first politician to raise
public awareness of global warming, the ‘post-
industrial’ society, the IT revolution,
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biotechnology, the rise of ‘the Third Age’ and the
need to preserve Antarctica as a wilderness. In
the Hawke Government, he was Minister for Science
1983–90, Prices and Consumer Affairs 1987, Small
Business 1987–90 and Customs 1988–90. He became a
member of the Executive Board of UNESCO, Paris
1991–95 and National President of the Australian
Labor Party 1992–2000, 2005–06. He was Deputy
Chairman of the Constitutional Convention 1998.
His books include Decades of Decision 1860–
(1965), Joseph II (1968), Age of Apocalypse
(1975), and he edited The Penalty is Death (1968).
Sleepers, Wake!: Technology and the Future of Work
was published by Oxford University Press in 1982,
became a bestseller and has been translated into
Chinese, Japanese, Korean, Swedish and braille.
The fourth edition was published in 1995.
Knowledge Courage Leadership, a collection of
speeches and essays, appeared in 2016. He received
a DSc for his services to science in 1988 and a
DLitt in 1993 for his work on information theory.
Elected FTSE (1992), FAHA (1993), FAA (1996) and
FASSA (2003), he is the only person to have become
a Fellow of four of Australia’s five learned
Academies. Awarded an AO in 1993, named as one of
Australia’s 100 ‘living national treasures’ in
1997, he was elected a Visiting Fellow Commoner of
Trinity College, Cambridge in 1999. His
autobiography, A Thinking Reed, was published in
2006 and The Shock of Recognition, about music and
literature, in 2016. In 2014 he received an AC for
services ‘as a leading intellectual in Australian
public life’. What Is to Be Done was published by
Scribe in 2020.
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  Auriacus, Sive Libertas Saucia Daniel
Heinsius,2020 This is an edition of the Latin text
of Daniel Heinsius' Latin tragedy Auriacus, sive
Libertas saucia (Orange, or Liberty Wounded,
1602), with an introduction, a translation and a
commentary. Auriacus was Heinsius' history drama,
with which he wished to bring Dutch drama to the
level of antiquity--
  Europe (c.1400-1458) Aeneas Silvius
Piccolomini,Pope Pius II,2013-11 This popular text
circulated widely in manuscript form and was
printed in several editions between the late 15th
and the early 18th centuries, in Latin, German,
and Italian. The present volume represents the
first time this work has been translated into
English, bringing its colorful narrative to the
attention of a wider audience. This edition also
provides extensive footnotes, an appendix of
rulers, and a lengthy introduction to Aeneas?s
life and the context and relevance of this work.
  Fields Virology David M. Knipe,Peter M.
Howley,2015-04-24 Fields Virology is the
authoritative reference book for virology,
providing definitive coverage of all aspects of
virology, including thorough coverage of virus
biology as well as replication and medical aspects
of specific virus families. With the regular
outbreaks of influenza, noroviruses as well as
other emerging and re-emerging viruses it is
essential to have the most up-to-date information
available. With this Sixth Edition, all chapters
have been completely updated, an important new
emphasis has been placed on virus discovery and
emerging viruses. Viruses associated with cancer,
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including the new human polyomaviruses, are
highlighted in this Sixth Edition and new chapters
have been added on circoviruses and mimiviruses.
While the main focus of this edition continues to
be on viruses, information on prions and the
infectious spongiform encephalopathies are also
included. Full color throughout with over 1,000
illustrations in total and most chapters provide
key figures for use as lecture slides. Online
companion website with fully searchable text, all
references linked to PubMed and additional
material not found in the print for access to
content anytime. New coverage of emerging and
viruses, including those causing influenza and
HIV. Updated coverage of viruses and cancer
{u2022} Coverage includes virus structure, virus
entry, replication, and assembly, virus-host cell
interactions, host immune responses and vaccines,
antiviral therapeutics, virus evolution and
immunization. Thorough coverage of all viruses of
medical importance, including both basic science
and clinical features. New chapters on
circoviruses and mimiviruses and a new section on
Chikungunya virus have been added. Important
advances in antivirals, including new HCV protease
inhibitors and HIV integrase inhibitors.
  The Evolution of Civilizations an Introduction
to Historical Analysis Carroll Quigley,Harry J.
Hogan,William Marina,2014-12-20 Carroll Quigley
was a legendary teacher at the Georgetown School
of Foreign Service. His course on the history of
civilization was extra-ordinary in its scope and
on its impact on its students. Like the course,
the Evolution of Civilizations is a comprehensive



16

and perspective look at the factors behind the
rise and fall of civilizations. Quigley examines
the application scientific method to the social
sciences. He poses a division of culture into six
levels, from the more abstract to the more
concrete - intellectual, religious, social,
political, economic and military. - and he
identifies seven stages of historical change for
all civilizations: mixture, gestation, expansion,
conflict, universal empire, decay and invasion. He
tests these hypothesis by a detailed analysis of
five major civilizations: the Mesopotamian, the
Canaanite, the Minoan, the classical, and the
Western. Quigley defines a civilization as a
producing society with an instrument of expansion.
A civilization's decline is not inevitable but
occurs when its instrument of expansion is
transformed into an institution--that is, when
social arrangements that meet real social needs
are transformed into social institutions serving
their own purposes regardless of real social
needs.
  The Overseas Trade of Bristol in the Later
Middle Ages Eleanora Mary Carus-Wilson,1968

The Enigmatic Realm of Ever Virus Trojans Trojan
Horses Killer 1373: Unleashing the Language is
Inner Magic

In a fast-paced digital era where connections and
knowledge intertwine, the enigmatic realm of
language reveals its inherent magic. Its capacity
to stir emotions, ignite contemplation, and
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catalyze profound transformations is nothing in
short supply of extraordinary. Within the
captivating pages of Ever Virus Trojans Trojan
Horses Killer 1373 a literary masterpiece penned
by a renowned author, readers embark on a
transformative journey, unlocking the secrets and
untapped potential embedded within each word. In
this evaluation, we shall explore the book is core
themes, assess its distinct writing style, and
delve into its lasting effect on the hearts and
minds of people who partake in its reading
experience.
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wealth of
knowledge from
the comfort of
our own homes
or on the go.
This article
will explore
the advantages
of Ever Virus
Trojans Trojan
Horses Killer
1373 books and
manuals for
download, along
with some
popular
platforms that
offer these
resources. One
of the
significant
advantages of
Ever Virus
Trojans Trojan
Horses Killer
1373 books and
manuals for
download is the
cost-saving
aspect.
Traditional
books and
manuals can be
costly,

especially if
you need to
purchase
several of them
for educational
or professional
purposes. By
accessing Ever
Virus Trojans
Trojan Horses
Killer 1373
versions, you
eliminate the
need to spend
money on
physical
copies. This
not only saves
you money but
also reduces
the
environmental
impact
associated with
book production
and
transportation.
Furthermore,
Ever Virus
Trojans Trojan
Horses Killer
1373 books and
manuals for
download are

incredibly
convenient.
With just a
computer or
smartphone and
an internet
connection, you
can access a
vast library of
resources on
any subject
imaginable.
Whether youre a
student looking
for textbooks,
a professional
seeking
industry-
specific
manuals, or
someone
interested in
self-
improvement,
these digital
resources
provide an
efficient and
accessible
means of
acquiring
knowledge.
Moreover, PDF
books and
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manuals offer a
range of
benefits
compared to
other digital
formats. PDF
files are
designed to
retain their
formatting
regardless of
the device used
to open them.
This ensures
that the
content appears
exactly as
intended by the
author, with no
loss of
formatting or
missing
graphics.
Additionally,
PDF files can
be easily
annotated,
bookmarked, and
searched for
specific terms,
making them
highly
practical for
studying or

referencing.
When it comes
to accessing
Ever Virus
Trojans Trojan
Horses Killer
1373 books and
manuals,
several
platforms offer
an extensive
collection of
resources. One
such platform
is Project
Gutenberg, a
nonprofit
organization
that provides
over 60,000
free eBooks.
These books are
primarily in
the public
domain, meaning
they can be
freely
distributed and
downloaded.
Project
Gutenberg
offers a wide
range of
classic

literature,
making it an
excellent
resource for
literature
enthusiasts.
Another popular
platform for
Ever Virus
Trojans Trojan
Horses Killer
1373 books and
manuals is Open
Library. Open
Library is an
initiative of
the Internet
Archive, a non-
profit
organization
dedicated to
digitizing
cultural
artifacts and
making them
accessible to
the public.
Open Library
hosts millions
of books,
including both
public domain
works and
contemporary
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